
March 28, 2022 
 
Maryland General Assembly 
 
Re:  HB 1171 
 
I do not agree with anything contained in this bill.  I believe this bill promotes sex trafficking and  
pedophilia and the killing of all innocent life. 
 
Please consider this written statement as my firm unfavorable vote on this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Marsha OBrien 
 
 
 


